
Message of  the Brother Superior
General
We now wish to begin the journey towards a new governance model that will
allow us to build on the gains of the past, be more dynamic in responding to the
emerging needs of the world and facilitate our discernment and implementation
of the inspirations from the Holy Spirit.

We are excited and happy to share with you the most significant changes that we
wish to undertake.
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